
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 20th March 2023 

 

Dear families, 

We hope you had a fantastic weekend celebrating someone special. It was a beautiful day yesterday 

and we hope you managed to enjoy the weather. It’s beginning to feel a bit more like spring! 

 

On Thursday children took part in Arena’s Healthy Mind Healthy Hearts Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast club have been getting busy working together as a team!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

There has been an increase in readers this week which is brilliant.  

Class 3 have had a visitor this week from a local artist and beekeeper. This links to our science 

topic: living things and their habitats. We made connections with sustainability and pollination. 

It was a brilliant talk and the children enjoyed smelling the wax! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a good week. Our learning characteristic this week is to be: collaborative. 

 

 



Dates for your diary: 

24th April – Sports for Schools – 

kickboxing champion Jessica Roper  

3rd May - RNLI talk 

8th May – Bank Holiday 

9th, 10th, 11th, 12th – Year 6 SATs 

Spring 2: Class 3 will have Wild Tribe in 

addition to PE. Dates to be confirmed. 

 

Class Reading Challenge 

Well done to Class 1 on winning the 

reading challenge!  

 

  

 

 

 

 


